
During February we had the pleasure to welcome our dear partners from Cyta, share insights
with them and explore further routes of cooperation in boosting entrepreneurship and culture in
Cyprus. Thank you Cyta!

CYTA VISITS IDEA

Great to present the innovation career path to
the aspiring youth at the University Of Cyprus.
Students had the chance to get informed about
IDEA Innovation Center and how to turn their
ideas into a viable business, by 𝗮𝗽𝗽𝗹𝘆𝗶𝗻𝗴
𝗻𝗼𝘄 at ideacy.net/how-to-apply/. Great thanks
to C4E, University of Cyprus, excellent to work
with you!
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PRESENTATION TO UNIVERSITY OF CYPRUS

VISIT FROM FREDERICK UNIVERSITY STUDENTS
Another visit to IDEA in February, this time we
were excited to welcome the Architecture
Department of Frederick University Cyprus.
Professors with their students had the
opportunity to get informed about the activity of
IDEA and about our new call for applications
from young entrepreneurs who want to turn
their innovative architectural ideas into their
own business by applying at IDEA.



Excellent to have with us the Director
of Human Resources of the Bank of
Cyprus and her delegation, for deeper
insights and more synergies on the
way forward! After all, the
entrepreneurial culture has so many
applications in organizations!

On February 21st we attended the Women in Diplomacy and Leadership conference.
Congratulations Cyprus Ministry of Foreign Affairs for this excellent initiative! By getting more
women in politics, and ensuring all of society is represented in all levels of decision-making, we
will move faster towards equality, inclusive development and peace.

DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES OF 
THE BANK OF CYPRUS VISIT

WOMEN IN
DIPLOMACY AND LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE
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APPOINTMENT OF THE NEW DEPUTY MINISTER
FOR RESEARCH, INNOVATION AND DIGITAL

POLICY

Celebrating today an important development for innovation & entrepreneurship: The appointment
of the new Deputy Minister for Research, Innovation and Digital Policy, Mr. Kyriacos M Kokkinos,
by His Excellency the President Nicos Anastasiades. We strongly welcome the initiatives of the
Government towards this direction. We send our warmest wishes to our new Deputy Minister and
we are looking forward in working together in continuing this journey.
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